
Meeting Minute Notes 

July 2009 

Meeting called to order at 7:03 p.m. 

Visitors:                   Bruce Day 

New Member:         KC and Rob 

Treasurers Report:  Read and Accepted. 

Meeting Minutes:     Read and Accepted. 

Safety:                       None              

Guest speakers:       None 

Verlin presented a Certificate of Appreciatino to Bud Arnold for all his work 
he did for the Parades. 

Verlin presented a Certificate of Appreciation to Bob and Carol Brusa for 
their work on the Parade. 

Verlin presented a Certificate of Appreciation for Jim Montell for his work 
on the key giant scale P-51 for the float. Jim wasn’t at the meeting for the 
presentation. 

Art Hill was recognized for his help with the parade. 

Fun Fly on Saturday July 25th. We have seven pilots signed up, we need 10 
pilots for it to occur. Email Mike at livinginportorchard@yahoo.com if 
you would like to fly. Need the pilots by July 17th to determine if the Fun 
Fly will be a go or not. 

Picnic on July 25th. Potluck, bring a potluck dish. Club providing hot 
dogs and sodas. 

Bill Bambrick is moving to Boise, ID. We will miss him. 



Runway Committee Report: One last stumbling block. We need a 
stewardship before we put the runway down. The club has been 
working on this with the Parks Department. 

North Puget Sound Big Bird event in Concrete, WA on July 17 to July 
19th. 

Combat scores have been posted on website. 

Mike M. will be a CD for the contest director for the Fun Fly. 

President Al would like to know what we can do to make the club 
meetings more interesting.  

Verlyn stated he can get a Pilot from UPS to come out and give a talk 
about flying. 

It was suggested factory reps to come out and talk about their products. 

Guest speakers from the community was suggested. 

KITSAP COUNTY FAIR 

Art discussed the Kitsap County Fair. Aug 26th to the Aug 30th. We need 
15  

volunteers four hour shifts for five days. 

Starts at 10am and goes til 10 p.m.  

Art will bring a sign up sheet to our next club meeting.  

We can leave about 3-4 planes, but due to space, we don’t have enough 
space  

to keep a lot of airplanes overnight.  

You may bring your airplane with you and take it home when you leave. 

Club mailing address is: P.O. Box 134, Burly, WA (need zip) 

Port Gamble Electric Fly-In, this coming Saturday. Electric only 



RAFFLE:          Brian Cambell won a combat engine. 

QUARTERS:         No winner. 

 


